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At its meeting of September 30, 1991, the Academic Senate approved the following Policy 
Recommendation presented by Cecilia Mullen for the Organization and Government Committee. 
 
 
 
 

BUDGET ALLOCATION INFORMATION 
 
 
 
Resolved, 
 
 That S83-1 be amended in paragraph 1 to read as follows: 
 
 1. College deans each year shall, within the first thirty working days of each semester, report in 
writing to their faculties the resources allocated to and within their colleges for the current year and the 
uses made or to be made of these resources.  A copy of the report for fall semester shall be filed with the 
Academic Senate office not later than October 15 and a copy of the report for spring semester shall be so 
filed not later than March 15. 
 
 
 
 
 


